
BARKER LIONS TALE 
Sept. 24th 2010 

 
         
             
          Dear Lions, 

The next regular meeting of the Barker Lions will be Wednesday Oct. 6th. The     
meeting will be at our building starting at 7pm.sharp. 

A big thank you goes out to all who helped this past Sunday with our BBQ. We 
sold out at 2:30 but lacked one pan of brownies to satisfy everyone’s sweet tooth. Thanks 
to all who did bring brownies. 
            Help Wanted: 
           Saturday morning at 9am we need help moving our material from behind the pole 
barn. The property behind the building has been purchased by John Keith , he wants the 
lumber moved before Sept.30th or legal action will be taken. 
 Mark your calendars for our last two BBQ ‘s on Oct. 10th and 17th.Watch for more 
information from Lion Jim Bittner.  
 Wednesday Sept. 29th is the ACM meeting at the Wilson House at 7 pm. Lion 
President Tim and 1st Vice President Lion Janet are planning on attending. If you’re 
interested in going please contact either one for more information. 
 Please be thinking of who your cheese customers have been in previous years.  
Order sheets will be passed out at our October 6th meeting. Lion Roger reports that there 
will be a new variety of cheese to sell this year. (YUM-YUM)   

Dates to remember: 
Oct.6th Regular meeting – Barker Lions Community Center 
Oct.10th BBQ  -Somerset Lighthouse 
Oct.13th – Board meeting  
Oct.17th- BBQ – Holy Cross Church- Middleport 
Oct.20th- Regular meeting –The District Governor’s visit PLEASE dress     
accordingly. 
 
  
.    

                                         Hope to see you on Wed. Oct.6th                                                           
 
 
                                                   Lions Secretary, Matt 
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